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19th  December 2018 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Your child will be attending our Year 7 and 8 New Year theatre trip on Wednesday 9th January 2019. 

The trip will leave school at 12:10 for the 13:30 performance of Beauty and the Beast at the Theatre by 

the Lake in Keswick.  The early start time has been decided by the coach company and means that 

students will need a packed lunch to eat during the bus journey. Students who have free school meals 

will be provided with a packed lunch from the canteen. 

We will arrive back at school at approximately 4:30. Please make arrangements for your child’s journey 

home from that time. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs L Heaton 

English teacher 

 

 


